
 

  
 

 
 

 
Department of Revenue 

Office of Charitable Gaming 

Limited Raffle Licenses 

(LAC 42:I.1722) 

Public Hearing 

A public hearing will be held on July 30, 2024 at 10 a.m. in the Calcasieu Room located on the 2nd 

floor of the LaSalle Building, 617 North Third Street, Baton Rouge, Louisiana.   

 
Public Comments 

All interested persons may submit written data, views, arguments or comments regarding this 

proposed rule to Shanda J. McClain, Attorney, Tax Policy and Planning Division, Office of Legal 

Affairs, P.O. Box 44098, Baton Rouge, LA 70804-4098. Written comments will be accepted until 

4:30 p.m., July 29, 2024. 


